
April Newsletter 

 

Welcome from the elementary/middle school office. March is definitely going out like a lamb. 

Hopefully this trend continues. 

On March 26th, we had our annual soup and pie supper. Once again it was a huge success. I 

would once again like to thank all of you for attendance. It is greatly appreciated. I would also 

like to thank the PTC, the kitchen staff, the students, staff, the custodial crew, the business’s 

for all their donations and anyone else who helped in any way. This event could not take 

place without the help and cooperation of a lot of people. Thanks again! 

Starting next Monday, due to the construction project, the main entrance to the 

elementary/middle school will be closed off for the remainder of the year. All students and 

adults entering from Story Street, will need to use door #2, which is the first door to the north 

of the current elementary/middle school main entrance. In this newsletter, you will see a 

map with this information. Please call the elementary/middle school office if you have 

questions. 

There are lots of spring activities going on. Below is a partial list. Keep those school calendars 

handy. 

Until next time, 

Dan Kruse, 

 Elementary/Middle School Principal 

 

April Activities 

 

April 2nd  1:00 Dismissal for Staff Development 

April 3rd No School Spring Break 

April 10th Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten Visitation Day 

April 10th No School for Current Kindergarten Students 

April 24th 1:00 Dismissal for Staff Development 

April 25th 5th-8th Grade Solo/Ensemble day 

April 25th PTC Father/Daughter Dance (Pre-school-8th Grade) 

 


